TRINITY CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE
Board Meeting

February 11, 2012, 9:00 a.m.
Present: Pastor Stirratt, Charlene Clevenger, Don Clevenger, Wayne Dickenson, Bill Dreifke, Carla Gomes, Ronda Spyker, Wally Vandagriff, Kirk Zimmerman
Pastor opened the meeting with prayer

Pastor reminded everyone that the church year ends on March 31. Discussed that Trinity’s statistical year end at the end of February. Motion made by Wayne; seconded by Carla; motion carried.
Secretary’s Report

Minutes of the January 14, 2012 board meeting approved as read. Minutes of January 28 meeting amended to delete third paragraph reading, “The DAB agreed that this plan may continue for 6 months. If, after 6 months, Trinity is not able to make mortgage payments from regular income, the DAB will oversee Trinity’s finances.” Minutes accepted as amended.

Treasurer’s Report

January treasurer’s report discussed and accepted as reported.

New Business

Pastor recommended that the Board recommend Lisa High be granted a District Minister’s License. Motion by Don; seconded by Wally; motion carried.
Pastor recommended that the Board issue Sandy White a Local Minister’s License. Motion by Carla; seconded by Ronda; motion carried.

Spiritual Campaign

Determined that Pledge Sunday will be May 20, 2012. We need about $900.00 more than we currently take in to meet our obligations. Will establish teams for running campaign. Need to discuss what will be done with what is raised over the $900.00 a week.

Kirk closed in prayer at 11:15 a.m.
Respectfully submitted

Charlene Clevenger

Church Secretary

